
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th September 2021  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Although we strongly discourage children bringing mobile phones to school, we do appreciate as 
they reach Year 5/Year 6, some of them may be coming to and leaving school independently.  For 
safety reasons, you may feel reassured if your child has a mobile phone with them for their 
journey. 
 
If this is the case and you give consent to your child bringing in a mobile phone to school, we will 
require you to complete the permission slip below. If your child brings a mobile phone to school, 
they must hand it in to their teacher on arrival who will put the phone in a named sealed bag. The 
phone will then be stored, in a locked cupboard, in the school office until the end of the day, when 
it will be returned to your child. Your child must not keep the phone with them during the school 
day.  
 
If your child uses their phone inappropriately on the school site, you will be contacted by the 
school and sanctions will be discussed. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Joint Acting Headteachers 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Mobile Phone Permission Slip 

 
Name……………………………………………………..  Class………………………… 
 
My child needs to bring a mobile phone to school as they travel to and from school alone. 
 
I understand that my child needs to abide by the school procedures when bringing their mobile 
phone to school.  
 
The school reserves the right to revoke permission if my child doesn’t follow the agreed 
procedures. 
 
Parent’s signature…………………………….      Parent’s name……………………….. 
 
Date…………………………………………….. 
 
 

 


